
 26th January 2024 

 Well done to all of these superstars, who 
were awarded the Secrets of Success   
commendation this week!  

Keep up the good work everyone!  

Wow! Our Year 6    
Arthog team have had 
an   adventure filled 
week, taking part in so 
many exciting experiences and team building sessions-
making memories that will last a lifetime!  

Thank you to the amazing staff 
who gave up a week of their 
time to make sure our Y6 
Woodies had the time of their 
lives!  



 

Whole school weekly 
attendance this week 
is 91.21% 

 

 

KS1 –  
 
Miss Smallwood 
and Mrs Zaki’s class 
won again! Well 
done! 
  
 
Mrs Shedden’s class 
won the on-time 
award with only 1 
child late all week! 
   
 

KS2 –  
 
Mrs Ellis and Miss Roberts 
class both had a fabulous 
97% but just in front with 
an amazing 98.15% was 
Miss Featherston’s class– 
well done! 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Tues 30th Jan Year 6 STAR workshops 

Wed 31st  Jan Children reading in Bennett’s House 

Thurs 1st Feb School nurse visiting Y6 

Tues 6th Feb Safer Internet Day 

Tues 6th Feb Year 6 STAR workshops 

Wed 7th Feb Year 5 and 6 Stay and Learn  

Fri 9th Feb LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Woodlands are delighted to announce that we have       
received a Gold Award for our work related to Attachment 
and Trauma Informed Practice. The award recognises the 
school’s journey from our initial membership with the 
Attachment Research Community to developing our      
practice, sharing skills and knowledge beyond our own 
school setting. 
I want to congratulate the staff team and give special 
thanks to Mrs Dodd and Mrs Housley, for their efforts and 
contributions, providing evidence to support this              
accreditation. Today is a proud day! Well done all! Mrs Crilly 


